October 9, 2024

To Board of Adjustment,

| am writing to provide details regarding a request for variance for 205 Colonial Court, Little Rock, AR.

| am the contractor for the project, representing William and Mary Alexander .

We are removing and replacing the existing carport in the same area, we would like to request
permission to add additional covered space along the same line as the carport.

Thank you very much for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Leigh Lusk



